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Electronic Newsletter 

Welcome to our electronic version of the newsletter – thanks for finding it!  

PG Staffing News 

Mr. Tranmer is leading an excellent process of appointing our new teacher at PG. Mrs. Tyrer will be 

involved as will Mrs. Mac, Mrs. Gardiner and Mrs. Barber. There are very few more important jobs than 

choosing a teacher to join our wonderful team at Padiham Green.  

Year 1 Parents’ Evening 

Thanks to Mrs. Morton for leading a successful Parents’ Evening this week. Thanks to all the parents 

for supporting this important meeting too. These are such important messages to our children from 

parents about school so thank you.  

New Sports Coach 

Following the news of Mr. Greenwood’s departure, I am delighted to announce the Governors’ approval 

that Padiham Green is on the hunt for another Sports Coach. This is great news for PG.  

New Reception Home Visits  

Many thanks to Mr. Tranmer and Mrs. Mac for conducting our home visits for our new starters in 

September’s Reception Class. There is lots of admin behind them too so big thanks to Mrs. Barber and 

Mrs. Bailey! 

NEW Friends of Padiham Green (FoPG) Meeting  

This will take place after school next week on Monday 16th May at 3.30pm. Please come along and get 

involved with your child’s school. Your involvement sends an important message to your child. Thanks! 

Forest School 

I also want to say how brilliant this is and to let you know how much your children enjoy it and how 

beneficial it is for their wider education. Mrs. Mac leads this provision remarkably well and we are all 

delighted that the Forest School space and the resources we have, make this a special part of PG.  

Padiham Green’s ‘Second Friday of the Month’ Food Bank Friday Support is TODAY  

Thank you for the food donations today. It is ‘Second Foodbank Friday’ of the month at PG. No pressure 

of course but if you can and you would like to support this initiative, we collect appropriate food items 

here every second Friday of the month. The Food Bank at the back of St. Leonard’s Church continues 

on Thursdays at 5pm. Further information available from Rev. Kit: 07944 258477.  

The Y6 2022 Leavers’ Legacy 

I want to say thank you and well done to our Y6 group today because of their excellent preparation and 

successful execution of their responsibilities this week. Their attitude and behaviour ALL WEEK has 

been exemplary… in fact I described them as magnificent as they concluded their final SAT paper 

yesterday. I am thankful as they have left their mark ALREADY for future Y6s to emulate. I will be 

talking to everyone as they start to pass the baton to other year groups in other areas too. The example 

they provide is really excellent. Many thanks to Mrs. Gardiner and Miss Quinn too for the excellent 

roles they’ve played … and of course to all the teaching team’s input before them. This is legacy. 

And finally... I can’t believe we’ve had four weeks of this half term already!  

God Bless! Mark Dixon, Headteacher 马克·迪克森 校长 (王大龙)  
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